BERNICE P. BISHOP MUSEUM
HONOLULU 17, HAWAIL

18 July 1953

Mr. Grote Reber
Wailuku, Maui, T, H.
Dear Mr. Reber:

In answer to your letter of July 12, to the best of my
knowledge the University of Chicago is no longer accepting
semples for Carbon-14 dating except/iry musual circumstances.
A number of other lsboratories have been esteblished for Radio-
carbon dating. I suggest that you write: Dr. H. R, Crane,
Memorial=Phoenix Projeet, Radio-carbon Laboratory, University
of Michigan, Ann Arbor, Michigan. I believe the cost of running

a single specimen is in the neighborhood of $300.

Sincerely yours,

Y oo Sposr

Alexender Spoehr
Director



